
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 

·;SPECIAL MEETING 

AUGUST 29, 1984 

Mayor Michael L. Gabrion presiding. Councilmembers present: 
Gene Clift, Gary Sowles, Bill Pulver, Scott Taylor and Nancy 
Kopelk. Councilman David Anderson was absent. 

Also present: Acting City Administrator Bud Atwood, City 
Attorney John Kelley, Deputy Treasurer Virginia Graham, Chief 
of Police Jerry Giger, Librarian Beth Saul, Harry Lee· Kwai, 
Lee Funrue, John Falkenstein, Dorothy Knight, Wade Bettis, 
Betsy Ross, Dorothy McCormick, James Kreigshauser, Jean Warren, 
and Art Ellickson. 

Mayor Gabrion called the sepcial session to order at 7:03 p.m. 

Roll call of Council showed a quorum present. 

Mayor Gabrion asked if there was anything to come before the 
Council before they adjourned into a workshop session. 

Acting City Administrator Atwood reviewed his memo to the Council 
asking for a budget meeting to be set up for the purpose of 
discussing a supplemental budget for the 1984-85 budget. There 
are several issues that need attention. The Senior Center will 
need another $30,000, book codification will need $10,000 and 
$5,000 for a word processing system. 

**Councilman Taylor moved to proceed with the process to hold 
a Budget Meeting on September 13, 1984 for the purpose of 
discussing and adopting a supplemental budget and holding a 
Public Hearing~ Councilwoman Kopelk seconded. Motion passed 5-0. 

Administrator Atwood asked if the Council would discuss intent 
on the Oliver property in the workshop. Mayor Gabrion agreed to 
this. 

Mayor Gabrion recessed into the workshop at 7:21 p.m. 

Mayor Gabrion reconvened and immediately adjourned the Special 
Meeting at 9:58 p.m. 
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